
 
                                                                 Dated: 9th November 2017 
 

 
 

NOTICE FOR M.TECH 1ST SEMESTER STUDENTS OF ETC DEPT. 
 

 
This is to inform that the examination scheduled to be held on 28th November has 
been rescheduled and will be held on 29th November 2017. Venue & Time will be 
the same. Rest of the examinations will be as per the schedule which is already 
published.  
 
 

 
                                                                                                     

                                                                                                
Dr.Nirmalya Kr. Bhattacharyya 

                                                                         Controller of Examinations (Acting) 
 
 

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to: 
1. The Dean, Academic Affairs. 
2. The HOD-ETC Department 
3. Student Senate 
4. Institute Website 

                                                                                                

        Office of the Controller of Examinations 
         Indian Institute of Engineering Science & Technology, Shibpur 
           (Formerly Bengal Engineering & Science University,Shibpur) 
           P.O :Botanic Garden, Howrah – 711 103,West Bengal, India 
           Telephone: (033) 2668-4561-63, 2668-0521-25, Fax: (033) 2668-0637 
           Webpage :  http://www.iiests.ac.in 

 


